
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

30th November 2023 
 

 

 

 
 

The Goods Shed Christmas Show 
 

Reception  -  Year 3 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As Christmas is approaching, we have arranged a treat for the children in the school. We will be visiting The Goods Shed, 
Tetbury on Thursday 14th December 2023 to watch a live performance of ‘The Snowman’. 
 
We will be walking to the Goods Shed. The children need to be dressed in school uniform and warm coat hat and 
gloves. 
 
To cover the cost of the performance we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2 per child  which can be paid online 
via ParentPay.  The PTFA and The Goods Shed have kindly agreed to cover the additional costs. 
 
Contributions should be made by the 13th December.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Mrs Woolley 
Head Teacher  

 

 


